Allen, Amber

From: Wil Richards

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 7:24 PM
To: Allen, Amber

Subject: 1505 Travis Heights Blvd

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Amber,

I've been living in Travis Heights for the past 3 years in the condo complex where Paige and Andy Hart are owners. They
recently purchased a home in Travis Heights, at 1505 Travis Heights Blvd. It's a smaller home that needs to be updated.

They've shown me their plans for the renovations and | like the fact that they are keeping the house much the same as
it's been for many years. It will have new siding, and the roof will be more pitched, but they're retaining the small
"cottage" feel to the property. The largest portion of the additional square footage of usable space will be in the
basement, which can't be seen from the street. So, the house will still fit within the scale of the neighborhood. It will still
be seen as a single-story house from the street.

| support this project and look forward to seeing Paige and Andy once their renovation is complete.

Sincerely,

Wil Richards
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